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This war is at Great Britain’s doors. Physicians’ services are
in demand—yes, urgently needed. Ontarioans and other Cana-
dians are eager to serve. The right thing to do, under the cir-
cumstances, would be for the General Medical Council to suspend
the particular regulation debarring Canadians for the time being.
It seems so easy, right on the spot, is more business-like, mag-
nanimous, Imperial.

To travel to Ontario at such a time as this seems fantastic
display. Tt surely must have been some facetious person who
suggested “ reciprocity in five minutes,” if the Ontario Medical
Council would act. One can fairly see the facile smile of the
General Medical Council, their eyes faintly twinkling.

Let our famous Canadian, Sir William Osler, put it up to the
General Medical Council! Tet the General Medical Council
“ take the bull by the horns”! That is the way they throw him
in Canada. Let them cut the Gardian knot at one fell swipe by
suspending their own regulation.



